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ALL UNITS WHICH WE SOLD HAVE BEEN LOCATED AND 
CUSTOMERS HAVE BEEN ALERTED TO THIS RECALL

1

Tech Tip #17-0804

In June New York Bus Sales was alerted that there was a recall (attached) 
which involved the Ford “Transit” product. We were given a list of units 
which we had sold or currently held in our inventory for sale.
There were 4 units which we had that were affected. We contacted those 
customers who had the units to let them know they needed to follow the 
recall guidelines and that they would also be receiving letters directly from 
Ford.
Recently we learned that NYSDOT has been seeing some of these older 
units with significantly cracked driveshaft components.  Inspectors have 
been instructed to take units out of service if they are found with the issues 
until repaired.
While these should be inspected as part of a PM program, New York Bus 
Sales felt it necessary to ensure our customers who had purchased this 
model that we had done our part to alert those who had units which fell 
under the recall at the earliest possible time.

Ford Recall #17S15
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LOREM IPSUM DOLOR SIT AMET, CONSECTETUR 
ADIPISCING ELIT

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit. In faucibus 
molestie pharetra. Mauris aliquam imperdiet. Donec id sagittis nibh. Nulla 
sed venenatis ex. 
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS

SERVICE

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis

Rochester: 800-463-3232 
Dave Schaub 
Albany: 866-867-1100 
Ben Reiling
Warranty: 800-962-5768
Morgan Jenkins 
Customer Service 
Representatives

Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707

Central Region: 
JJ Richmond 
315-559-3999

Western Region: 
Mike Panzica 
716-908-3186

PARTS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


